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Life-Cycle Cost Assessment (LCCA) Guidelines 

 

 
The Life-Cycle Cost Assessment (LCCA) Guidelines have been finalized and are available from the 
Department's Engineering and Construction Information Resources. The intent of an LCCA 
prepared in accordance with these guidelines is to serve as a tool for the Department to evaluate 
current alternatives as well as serve as a long-term planning tool for a bridge. All Rehabilitation 
Study Reports and Structure Type studies should have an LCCA performed for alternatives if they 
are presented to the Department on or after May 2, 2022. 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DOT/documents/AEC/Life-Cycle-Cost-Analysis-Guidance-for-CTDOT-Bridge-Projects.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/DOT/Engineering-and-Construction-Directives-and-Bulletins/Engineering-Information-Resources
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